
TwelveStone Health Partners, a provider of post-acute, chronic care medication services, and VirtueRN, 
a post-acute healthcare technology company, will jointly develop a software platform aiming to streamline 
workflows for partners in post-acute care.

The effort aims to address the fragmented market for HME, infusion and medication services that is impacting 
referrals, partners and patients. Objectives for the project include streamlining workflow processes and 
increasing communication across the post-acute care continuum.

“Technology offers the opportunity to ensure that patients get what they need faster and more efficiently,” said 
Shane Reeves, chief executive officer of TwelveStone Health Partners. “Our understanding of the players and 
shortcomings regarding post-acute medication service delivery, combined with VirtueRN’s technology prowess 
and knowledge of the post-acute care market, makes the combination a natural partnership opportunity.”

A statement from TwelveStone Health Partners said the company believe VirtueRN has a “head start” having 
creatied its own platform, and that will facilitate getting to market more rapidly and reduce overall project 
investment.

“We applaud TwelveStone for their interest in finding ways to leverage technology to address short-comings in 
the post-acute market,” ssaidays Gibran Ameer, chief executive officer of VirtueRN. 
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